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Ottera, 14th July, 1905.

you to my letter of the

15th December last returning you under separate over

(4) the plan on traiing loth, of the onadian Northorn Rail-

way station grounds, on the Wishing Lake Indian reserve,

No. 89, for a

the 7th February last, I again wrote

you regarding this matter, but have not yet received the

plan. As this Department has no proper plan of the station

grounde, I shall feel obliged if you will notify the Rail-

authorities that this plan is required immediately.

the honour to be,

sir.

bedient servant,

Lombegg

don. David Laird,

Indian Commission

Vinnipeg, Man.

verschieden (1) Indian affairs, Letterbook,

Poos Cog27 June 1905 - 24 July 1905, (R.G. 10, volume 5101)


